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As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, a project is underway to 
upgrade Hunter River High School to bring students the latest educational facilities and support 
the local community.  

Road works on Adelaide Street from Monday 26 to Friday 30 May 2025 

From Monday 26 May 2025, we will be undertaking works to resurface a section of the road on 
Adelaide Street. This work is related to the internal road and car park works as part of the Hunter 
River High School upgrade. The work is expected to take approximately 5 days, weather permitting. 
 
The section of the road marked in red on the map below will be closed during the works and street 
parking will not be available. Traffic management will be in place during these works to assist 
residents, vehicles and pedestrians.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this work may cause and appreciate your patience and support 
as we deliver this important school infrastructure.  

Map of Adelaide Street work area 

The map below shows the area for the works marked in red. 
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